
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2
nd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   2
nd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF  

         NORTH 74
TH

 STREET FROM WEST SILVER SPRING DRIVE 

         TO A POINT 80 FEET SOUTH          

 

Dear Alderman Davis: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local church to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this 

restriction is only located in front of the church, we have no objection to its removal. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2
nd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   2
nd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         REMOVE ONE-HOUR PARKING ON THE  

         SOUTH SIDE OF WEST SILVER SPRING DRIVE 

         FROM NORTH 74
TH

 STREET TO A POINT EAST          

 

Dear Alderman Davis: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local church to remove the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that since this 

restriction is only located in front of the church, we have no objection to its removal. 

  

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         REMOVE TWO-HOUR PARKING ON NORTH PORT 

         WASHINGTON AVENUE FROM NORTH DR. MARTIN 

         L. KING JR. DRIVE TO WEST KEEFE AVENUE          
 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to remove the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         INSTALL NO PARKING DURING WINTER MONTHS 

         ON THE NORTH SIDE OF WEST AUER AVENUE 

         FROM NORTH DR. MARTIN L. KING JR. DRIVE 

   
       

 TO NORTH JULIA STREET 

          

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of local residents to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Presently the south side of the 400 block of West Auer Avenue has a “No Parking 

December 1
st
 to March 1

St
 restriction and a “No Parking School Days 7:30am to 4:30pm” 

restriction on the north side of the street. Thereby, leaving the residents of this block no 

where to park during the winter months on school days. 

 

In an effort to increase available parking in the winter months for these residents, we 

recommend changing the “No Parking December 1
st
 to March 1

st
” restriction to the north 

side of the street, which would allow residents to park on the south side of the street. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         REMOVE NO PARKING 7:00AM TO 9:00AM EXCEPT 

         SATURDAY AND SUNDAY RESTRICTION ON THE 

         NORTH SIDE OF EAST JUNEAU AVENUE FROM 

         NORTH WATER STREET TO NORTH BROADWAY  

 

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on East Juneau Avenue between North 

Market Street and North Broadway, has found that additional parking could be restored in 

this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction. 

The necessary legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to remove the above captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144  

              INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING ON SCHOOL DAYS 

              FROM 7:00AM TO 3:00PM ON SOUTH 78
TH

 STREET FROM 

              WEST O’CONNOR STREET TO WEST DIXON STREET   

       

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local residents, legislation will be prepared for 

consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned 

parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 11
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   11
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON SOUTH BARCLAY 

         STREET FROM EAST PITTSBURGH AVENUE TO 

         EAST FLORIDA STREET        

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

Due to the conversion in the Fifth Ward from Warehouse businesses to residential units 

we recommend that South Barclay Street from East Pittsburgh Avenue to East Florida 

Street be placed on the through highway night parking exception list, which will allow for 

alternate side night parking year round for residents in the area. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 7, 2011 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 11
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   11
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101144 

         NIGHT PARKING EXCEPTION ON EAST/WEST FLORIDA 

         STREET FROM SOUTH BARCLAY STREET TO 

         SOUTH 6
TH

 STREET        

 

Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

Due to the conversion in the Fifth Ward from Warehouse businesses to residential units 

we recommend that East/West Florida Street from South Barclay Street to South 6
th

 

Street be placed on the through highway night parking exception list, which will allow for 

alternate side night parking year round for residents in the area. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 


